
 
 

 
Previous Years Schemes that have not been completed 

 
 

 Abbey Gates, Torquay 
 

Pedestrian facilities will be introduced in the future as part of an upgrade of the 
equipment at this junction. A full traffic survey (both vehicular and pedestrian) 
was undertaken during 2012, following which a design brief was produced for a 
significant upgrade of the junction, as and when funding allows.    
 

 Strand, Torquay 
 

This major scheme continues to be dependent on Torquay Development 
Agencies proposals for the redevelopment of the harbourside area.  
 
However pedestrian collisions during the evening / early hours of the morning 
continue. The implementation of a scheme to introduce a 20mph speed limit 
through the area of The Strand / Torwood Street and Victoria Parade during the 
evening has been proposed, however following recent changes to Department for 
Transport guidelines, Highways would like to revisit this scheme and report to the 
Executive Lead for Planning, Highways and Transport at a future date.  

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 


